
GOV. MSG. NO, 
EXECWTlVE CHAMBERS 

H O N O L U L U  

December 18,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu. Hawaii 96813 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the 
Department of the Attorney General's Study ofthe Impact of Cigarette Fire Safety 
Standards Established in Ofher Sfages in response to Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 
32 and Senate Resolution No. 14 adopted in the Regular Session of 2007. h accordance 
with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statues, I am also informing you that the report may 
be viewed electronically at: 
http://hawaii.gov/agima~publicati~n~/reports/legislati~ereo. 

LINDA LMGLE u 
Enclosures 

cc: Chair, Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

http://hawaii.gov/ag/main/publications/reports/legislative_reports

